
 
 

 

Welcome to another camp Australia news letter  
Over the course of a few weeks we have been working on a poster about 
Australia showing what the children feel is special about Australia, this 
active is being done in conjunction with the camp Australia foundations, the 
posters with be compilated with those made by other afterschool cares 
form all over the country and then sent to Nepal to befit the children who 
suffered from the major earth quake in 2015, this program allows the 
children to understand their place with the world and also in their own way 
give back to their larger community. 
The children have also been very enthusiastic to start our Christmas craft 
program, with one of our first projects being a Christmas tree being made 
from recycled magazines, through this type of active the children have 
been able to develop their sense of Christmas spirt but also care for our 
environment but using recycled goods to create something amazing.   
For any questions or inquires please feel free to ask one of our friendly 
staff.   

 
The beginning of our 
amarging christmas 
craft  program

 

  


